
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] City of Shoreline: Contact the City Council
Date: Sunday, October 08, 2017 9:30:55 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 10/08/2017 9:30 PM

Response #: 258

Submitter ID: 17432

IP address: 50.34.182.68

Time to complete: 18 min. , 24 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Richmond Beach

2. (○) No Response Needed

3. Leslee Shanahan

4. Not answered

5. Not answered

6. Not answered

7. To: Shoreline City Council Members

Regarding: The use of Hamlin Park for public works

I have questions about Shoreline City's plans to use part of Hamlin Park as a utility yard. 

Wasn’t there a $1.25 million bond that the city had asked the voters to approve for work on the
park that was finished only 7 years ago and by approving that bond, weren’t the voters saying they
were willing to invest in this land as a park? Not as a utility yard. 

Also, I believe there is an agreement between the City of Shoreline and the Shoreline School District
on park usage. My granddaughter, as a student in Shoreline schools, used trails in Hamlin Park for
cross country training. Will those trails, and the agreement the City has with the Shoreline School
District, be affected by using some of the park for a utility yard/public works?

Sincerely, 

Leslee Shanahan
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
directly to this email.


